


On the District’s 

main page, choose 

Pleasant Valley 

Elementary under 

the “Our Schools 

Tab.” 

Go to the Peters Township homepage and click on “Schools.”  Next, select 

“Pleasant Valley” from the drop down menu.   



Select “PTA/PTSA” from the menu on the left.   



Enter your email address in the box on the right side.   



 Please note that parents can receive 

emails news blasts from the District that are 

specific to their child's building as well as for 

the entire District. This important 

communication tool allows us to provide 

detailed information to parents about news 

and events, as well as school closings and 

delays. To customize your email contact 

information, log in to your Parent 

PowerSchool account.  




